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Dear Class of 2018 Students, 

Welcome to the tenth edition of the NYU Shanghai Office of Global Affairs newsletter and the sixth
edition of the spring 2016 semester.

Global Affairs Update

Summer Session Interest 
NYU Shanghai will offer two summer sessions. Go to this website If you are interested in summer courses at NYU Shanghai.
Whether you're interested in summer courses at NYU Shanghai  or at another site this summer, please make sure you are
working with your academic adviser for registration clearance. This week, we want to highlight Professor Zhen Zhang's course
during Session 2: Politics and Aesthetics of New Chinese Documentary: Globalization and Social Transformations. This course
counts toward Chinese Arts. The priority deadline has passed, but registration is still open for summer courses! Please
contact shanghai.globalaffairs@nyu.edu with any questions. 

Save the Date: Pre-Departure Orientation Sessions 
All students who will be studying away for Fall 2016 are required to attend an on-site pre-departure orientation session the week
of March 28th - March 31st. More details will be sent out soon!  

New Summer Opportunity in NY or DC  
Are you a Non-US Citizen? 
Interested in staying in NYC or DC over the summer? 
Want to pursue an internship or research experience? 

It is now possible for you to be at NYU NY or NYU DC without enrolling in 6 credits, thanks to the new NYU Shanghai 1 credit
Practicum course. It is important to note that there is one option for students who have been in NY/DC for one academic year
and another for students who have not. Please be sure to review the policy below that applies to you. This link includes information
about the application process along with necessary information about extending your visa. 

1. Students Who Have Been in NY/DC for One Academic Year (fall & spring)  
2. Students Who Have Not Been in the US for a full Academic Year 

Subscribe Share Past Issues RSSTranslate

http://us7.campaign-archive2.com/?u=098e02d67f7d955726167f4cc&id=7e5d4063e7&e=[UNIQID]
http://shanghai.nyu.edu/study-away/summer-courses
https://shanghai.nyu.edu/academics/faculty/directory/zhen-zhang
mailto:shanghai.globalaffairs@nyu.edu
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1GpMV5yE-MbfRWtVLF-WSo8gcJBKW5eoNGTrS5DGnGqo/edit?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/document/d/18JA-1J-2-_VJZQ6V4bophS_a2Lj4BEs7bV1Xmly95m4/edit?usp=sharing
http://eepurl.com/bdj7-L
http://us7.campaign-archive1.com/home/?u=098e02d67f7d955726167f4cc&id=f603b04bc7
http://us7.campaign-archive1.com/feed?u=098e02d67f7d955726167f4cc&id=f603b04bc7


Read the policy in its entirely before reaching out with any questions.  
All application materials and supporting documents are due by April 15, 2016.  
Email questions to shanghai.globalaffairs@nyu.edu. 
 

Student Mobility Update

Visa Information Sessions for Sophomores 
Congratulations to your admission to NYU Global sites! To help you better understand the visa/immigration process, Student
Mobility will provide ongoing visa sessions from March to April. Students are required to take at least 1 visa session of your study
away location. Please check the below for the visa sessions of this week.

NYU Madrid Visa Session:

Time: 12:45 - 13:45 pm, March 17th

Location: Classroom 307, Academic Building

Please RSVP HERE 

Career Development Center Update

Study Away Internship Webinar Video Recap 
Acquiring a study away internship can add valuable experience to your undergraduate career and beyond. To help you better
understand the study away internship as well as its application process, NYU Wasserman Center for Career Development has
put together a webinar for NYU Shanghai students. You can access the 14-minute video recap of the webinar here. For any
study away internship questions, please feel free to contact global.internships@nyu.edu.

Global Awards Update 

Dean’s Undergraduate Research Fund (DURF) 
The Dean’s Undergraduate Research Fund (DURF) awards funding to NYU Shanghai portal students for summer research in
any field of study. The research must be supported and supervised by a Faculty Mentor. The deadline for submitting proposals is
Friday, March 25, 2016. For more program information and detailed application instructions, please visit the DURF website here.
You can also e-mail durf.shanghai@nyu.edu if you have any questions.

All the best, 
Shanghai Global Affairs 
shanghai.globalaffairs@nyu.edu 
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